
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Les Gravées, St Peter Port 

Guernsey, GY1 1RW 
 

Tel: (01481) 721602 

 

 

Principal 
Mrs A Clancy BA (Combined 

Hons) 
Email: principal@ladiescollege.ac.gg 
 

Registrar 
Miss R McClean 
Email: 

registrar@ladiescollege.ac.gg 
 

Vice Principal, Bursar & Clerk to the 

Governors 
Miss E Bridge MA Oxon, ACA 
Email: bursar@ladiescollege.ac.gg 
 

www.ladiescollege.com 
 

31st May 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 

 

Alternative Curriculum Week (ACW) Friday 28 June to Wednesday 03 July  

 

Please see below for an outline of the ACW programme for the Lower Sixth. More detailed information 

will be sent in due course, but I wanted to give you a broad idea of what we are planning.  

 

Friday 28 June  

Some girls will be away on the joint EC/LC universities visit. We are working together with the 

remaining girls to devise a programme of activities for the day based on their input.  

  
Monday 01 July  

EPQ/Diploma Day  

All girls are required to attend College and to bring their internet-enabled device. The girls will be 

updating their diploma records and planning for next year. There will also be sessions on report-writing 

and presentation requirements.  

  

Tuesday 02 July  

Prefect training & Life Skills  

The prefect team will attend a day of activities together with their counterparts from Elizabeth 

College.  Miss Clements has organised a programme of Life Skills for those not attending prefect 

training.  

  

Wednesday 03 July  

Day in Herm  

An opportunity to spend time together and relax, with an opportunity for supervised sea swimming.  

Cost £10 (please bring with you on the day and a packed lunch will be required). 

  

Yours sincerely,  

  
J Henderson 
 

James Henderson  

Deputy Principal (Enrichment)  


